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February 21, 1992

U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission o 10 CFR Part 50.
Attn: Document Control Desk 4 . Section 50.54(f)
Washington, DC 20555 ' :

N

MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT
Docket No. 50-263 License No. DPR-22"

Respbnse‘to Systeﬁatic Assessment of Licensee
Performance (SALP) Inspection Report No 50:263/91001

Reference: Letter dated February 7,'1992’from A Bert Davis, Regionél' .
 Administrator, Region 1II, NRC, to L R -Eliason with Initial SALP 10
Board Report, Inspection Report No. 50-263/91001.

Rpour letter dated Fébfua;y 7, 1992 solicited written comments related to the
stematic Assessment of Licensee Performance (SALP) Board Initial Report

vering the period July 1, 1990, through November 30, 1991 (SALP 10).

The SALP 10 Report was_the.subject'of a public meeting held at the Monticello

Training Center on February 20, 1992. We have no additional comments to offer
related to the SALP 10 Report.

As we noted at the February 20, 1992 meeting, we appreciate the feedback the
SALP process provides related to the operation of our nuclear generating plants.
The analysis provided in the SALP 10 Report will be used to strengthen those
areas where weaknesses are evident and provide further improvements in those
areas in which we performed strongly. : :

Leon R Eldason
Vice President
Nuclear Generation
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